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SVP 

Our 2nd graders are 

proud to display 

their work in the 

hallways at SVP! 

WME 

Our 5th graders 

participated in the 

“decimal dash” to  

determine the 

fastest runners.  

 

 

UPCOMING    
 

April 15  Warriors Softball at Tularosa 4 & 6 pm 

                Warriors Baseball at Tucumcari 1 & 3 pm 

 

April 17   Warriors Golf Leroy Gooch Tournament in  

                 Ruidoso 9:00 am 

 

April 18  Warriors Softball at East Mountain 3:00 pm 

                Warriors Baseball at East Mountain – TBD 

 

April 20   Warriors Golf Coyote Springs Classic 

                 (Roswell)  9:00 am 

 

April 21  RHS Track & Field at the the Tiger Invitational 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

Many thanks going out to our Calendar Committee 

members for their detailed work in completing a 2023 – 24 

school year calendar that meets all of the recently passed 

school time requirements.  With some fine-tuning, we were 

able to meet all said requirements and maintain our 182 day 

base professional contract!  The calendar is still a “draft” 

and will be presented for Board approval at the next school 

board meeting (May 9, 2023). “Draft” copy posting soon!  

The other big news that came out of the Spring Budget 

Conference is that salary increases will be based on either 

legislative-required increases (i.e. licensed Educational 

Assistants and Administrators) or a 6 % increase, 

whichever leads to a higher base.  Other changes, as in 

increased employer coverage of health and medical 

premiums, does not affect us as the District already covers 

80% of the premiums (most other districts are still at 60%). 

Kudos to the SVP Pre-K Team for maintaining our 5 Star 

rating with earning “Exceeds Standards” on every New 

Mexico Pre-K monitoring standard!   

Finally, thank you to staff, students, and families for 

making 3Y, Pre-K, and Kindergarten pre-

registration/signing day a huge success! 

Have a wonderful weekend! Dr. B. 

RMS 
 

RMS hosted a middle 
school Track 
Invitational. 

 Congrats to our 
girls for earning 1st 
place and our boys 

for finishing 2nd !  

RHS 
 
 
Students visited the 

Mescalero Fish 
Hatchery and studied 
fish sampling and fish 

necropsies 
(dissection).  


